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Hello fellow Exchangites, 
 
Welcome to the first edition of the MONTHLY 
Exchange newsletter for fiscal year 2019. I 
hope that you are as excited as I am about 
what is about to happen inside the Club. I am 
excited to get to know each of you better.  This 
newsletter will allow the opportunity for each of 
you to get to know me as your new Club President as well. 
 
Of course, I won’t be able to fill those big shoes of our Outgoing President, 
David Lanagan. That will take quite a while. Please join me as we take a 
moment to thank David for his service to the Exchange Club of Sugar 
Land. David, you have lead us with dignity, style, and grace and you are to 
be highly praised for your hard work. Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 
I also want to thank ALL of our new and returning Board Members. These 
outstanding individuals are to be commended for their efforts to serve in 
their respective capacities. Board members, please be on the lookout for 
an announcement regarding our upcoming planning meeting. 
I have high hopes for the year, just Imagine the Possibilities ahead of us. 
 
As your incoming President, I commit to the following: 
 
 To listen. In order to properly provide you with what you need, I have to 

listen to what you want. 
 To be transparent. You deserve to know what is happening within the 

Club. Inquiring minds want to know. 
 To lead. To  apply my best leadership skills for the clubs benefit. 
 
I hope that you will join me at our first meeting of the new fiscal year. 
Please join me on July 3

rd
, 2019. We will be meeting at our usual place, the 

Sweetwater Country Club, at 7 a.m.  
 
I promise you: A Good Breakfast, and Great Fun. 
 
See you there, 
Vernon Hunt 
 
President@ecsl.org 

From The President 



 

 
This  Donation by the Exchange Club of Sugar Land for $1000 dollars goes to the  

Berkey Foundation. “Founder of Exchange” honoring our retiring president. 

 
Mr. President Vernon Hunt  

standing with our past President  
David Lanagan! 

It was a great morning at Exchange on 
June 19th, and a wonderful last meet-
ing for our president David M. Lanagan. 

 A truly great year with an inspirational 
leader. Congratulations to our new 
President, Vernon Hunt. 



Book of Golden Deeds presented to: 
  

Jack Molho, David Lanagan and 
Qaisar Imam. 
  

The Golden Book of Deeds 
goes to Jack Molho who gave 
“humbly and unselfishly” to 
the community. And quietly 
goes about their business but 
does not look for recognition!  
 
That’s where Exchange Club 
of Sugar Land takes over!  
Congratulations Jack! 



 
Installation of new Officers and Board members at our banquet  

dinner at Sweetwater CC. (06.27.2019) 

L-R,  Jennifer Boley, Sue Sanchez, John Heinemann, Rick Bell, Vernon Hunt , Paul Barnett, 
Vita Goodell, Brad Porter, David Lanagan,  (Not in picture), Kalina Fashaw and Juli Fournier. 


